From: Bourks-Fraser [mailto:dsdosh@pointroberts.net] 
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 11:41 PM
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC)
Subject: Point Roberts 

To WUTC,
Please consider Freedom 2000 application and let this company provide curbside pickup and recycling.
There has been two providers before Point Recycling and Refuse and they were able to provide curbside pickup.
Point Roberts Recycling and Refuse went into the carbage business knowong the rules, know they want to change them, Please let the other applicant move forward and serve Point Roberts.

Thank You

Dan Bourks
Doug Bourks


